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PRIVACY POLICY 

 

We are committed to protecting your privacy. This statement outlines how we collect, store, and 

use information obtained though our website (www.accacdc.org). This policy does not extend to 

any third party websites linked to our website. 

 

You do not have to share personally identifiable information to use our website. However, we 

collect personally identifiable information when you donate or use our website’s online forms. We 

may collect information such as your name, mailing address, and e-mail address; it may also 

include a phone number, and the e-mail addresses of those to whom you forward our electronic 

content. 

 

We may use your data to send you information about our program including our newsletter, 

fundraising campaigns, promotional materials, and event announcements. You may also be asked 

to provide credit card information to donate to our program. 

 

We may also collect other information that cannot identify you personally when you visit our 

website. This information includes your IP address and your domain name and aggregates them 

for system administration and to monitor the use of our site. We use the aggregated information 

to measure the number of visits to our site, the average time spent on our site, the number of 

pages viewed, and various other site statistics. This monitoring helps us to provide a more useful 

and engaging online experience to visitors to our website, and helps us to improve the quality of 

our content. 

 

Our website has industry standard high encryption security measures in place to protect the loss, 

misuse, and alteration of the information under our control. We make every effort to protect your 

online donation information by using Secure Socket Layer (SSL) technology. SSL encrypts your 

donation information to avoid the decoding of that information by anyone other than us. We do 

not store your credit card information. 

http://(www.accacdc.org)/

